
Young Environmental 
Leaders Wanted
During the Covid 19 crisis are you dreaming 
of a greener future?
As plans are released for our recovery do you 
find yourself wishing you had a seat at the 
table?

Are you an optimistic activist with creative 
ideas to influence policy for a #GreenRecovery 
in Northern Ireland?

Ulster Wildlife and the Our Bright Future 
programme are looking for young people to 
help campaign for:

•	 More time spent learning in and about 
nature.

•	 Support to get into environmental jobs.

•	 A strong voice for young people in society.

This opportunity includes Young 
Environmental Leader training sessions led by 
campaign experts.

If you are aged 16-24, this is 
your invite to join us in a Zoom 
Information session on Tuesday 
23 June at 7.30pm

Please register your interest with 
dawn.patterson@ulsterwildlife.org 
or call 07816 065 923

Find out more at 
www.ulsterwildlife.org/
futureleaders


